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  Letter dated 28 June 2010 from the Chairman of the Security 
Council Committee established pursuant to resolution 1267 (1999) 
concerning Al-Qaida and the Taliban and associated individuals 
and entities addressed to the President of the Security Council 
 
 

 I have the honour to write to you, in my capacity as Chairman of the Security 
Council Committee established pursuant to resolution 1267 (1999) concerning 
Al-Qaida and the Taliban and associated individuals and entities, regarding the 
status of the review of the names on the Consolidated List pursuant to resolution 
1822 (2008). 

 As you will be aware, by paragraph 25 of resolution 1822 (2008) the Security 
Council directed the Committee to conduct a review of all 488 entries on the 
Consolidated List as at the date of adoption of that resolution by 30 June 2010. 

 By the 30 June deadline, the Committee will have initiated the review of all 
488 names and placed them on the agenda for discussion within the Committee. To 
date, the Committee has concluded the review of 362 names (approximately 75 per 
cent). Regarding the remaining names, the Committee has not yet been able to 
conclude the review. 

 I would therefore be grateful if the Security Council could take note of these 
developments and agree to extend the period of the review for one more month, 
until 31 July 2010. 
 
 

(Signed) Thomas Mayr-Harting 
Chairman 

Security Council Committee established pursuant to resolution 1267 (1999) 
concerning Al-Qaida and the Taliban and associated individuals and entities 

 


